
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Schimsa, Rebecca (rebeccaschimsa@gov.sc.gov) <rebeccaschimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/9/2015 10:33:51 AM
Subject: FW: Legislation for DVTF

Chairman Martin called again about the DV language. At this point he will not be able to prefile it (today is prefilling). 
Have you received a response from the email below?

From: Schimsa, Rebecca
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 1:09 PM
To: Stirling, Bryan; Ross, David
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Legislation for DVTF

Director Stirling and David,

Chairman Martin is asking to see the language proposed by the Task Force to give confidentiality protections to the 
local fatality review committees (Community Coordinating Councils). I recall that Rep. Pope was also going to sponsor 
a House bill.

Do we have this language prepared yet? We would like to have this ready to prefile next week.

Thank you,

Rebecca

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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